
September 17 & 18, 2016          
Twenty-fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good News Reflection -  God's economics 
 

Poverty, as exampled by many Saints, is not the only path of holiness. This Sunday's Gospel reading tells us how a person 

can be affluent and holy at the same time -- as exampled by other Saints. 
 

If we recognize that our possessions are gifts from God that are meant to enhance his kingdom, we are holy. But if we 

cling to money and material wealth as if they are meant only for our own benefit, we've divided ourselves from God, 

because God's Word emphasizes the importance of distributing to others a generous portion of everything we've received. 
 

When acquiring wealth is a higher priority than distributing what we already have, God is not our master. This is true not 

only with material goods, but with everything else that is good, too.  
 

We are all richly blessed one way or another: How readily to do use your riches for the benefit of others? 
 

The "dishonest wealth" of which Jesus speaks is anything that "belongs to another". When we use other people's money 

(for example, taking out a loan from the bank) to our own advantage, we are not being trustworthy stewards unless it also 

glorifies the kingdom of God (for example, a bank loan for a house mortgage is good because it serves the family, but only 

as long as it doesn't require so much income that a bigger house means little time for the children.) 
 

Likewise, if we misuse time by catering to selfish desires at the expense of those who need our attention, we are untrust-

worthy in the kingdom of God. Jesus wants to bless people through you. He has called you to be a distributor of his gifts. 

If we ignore this primary principle of God's economy, Jesus says, "Who will give you what is yours?" 
 

What is ours, if we're trustworthy enough to be good stewards, are riches that will remain with us for all of eternity: the 

wealth of the spirit, the approval and praise of God, the fullness of love, etc.  
 

To be holy with affluence, we have to first be trustworthy with the love that belongs to others -- the love that God feels for 

them. Our trust-ability is found in the sharing of our temporal (earthly) goods as well as eternal goods (faith, wisdom, hope, 

etc.). 
 

Questions for Personal Reflection: What are you reluctant to share? What do you fear will happen if you surrender it to God for his use 

and his purposes? What do you need to do with this fear so that you can become a good steward of God's riches? 
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Lord’s Day Eucharist:  
Saturday - 5:00 pm 

Sunday - 9:00 am & 10:45 am    
Reconciliation: Fri. 11:30 – 12:00    Sat. 4:00 – 4:40 

Mission – St. Mary’s – Tribune 
Office Hours – 8:30 to Noon & 1:00 to 4:30    

 

          

314 – 3rd Street Weyburn, SK S4H 0W7 
 P: 306-842-2129    F: 306-842-7818 

 www:stvincentdepaul.ca            

Parish Team :      Pastor:  Rev. Francis Plaparampil 306-842-2055    Email: franplap@hotmail.com    Administrative Assistant: Janice Seitz 

Parish Life Coordinators: MaryAnn Flaaten & Wendy Pitre   Email: stvincent@sasktel.net 

Youth Ministry Team: Paula Reich, Andrea Tessier   Hall Convener: Josie Klein & Angelo Fresnido  842-4481    Caretaker: Rani Roettger 

Sacraments Baptism & RCIA: Contact the office    Matrimony:  Contact Fr. Francis at least 6 months prior to wedding 
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    Welcome Visitors & 
New Parish Members!   

New parishioners are asked to please 

be sure to fill out a new parishioner 

form - located in the foyer! 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adoration will be held Wed. Sept. 21 at 7 PM. Christ’s great love for us was shown when he was  crucified on the 

cross to pay the penalty for our sins and give us eternal life. He loves us without limit, and offers Himself to us in 

the Holy sacrament of the Eucharist. Can we not give Jesus a few minutes of love and adoration in  return? 

 

     Josie’s Retirement Tea: To express our thanks for the many delicious meals Josie Klein has provided at McKenna 

     Hall over the last years, a Come and Go Tea will be held on Sunday, Sept 25 from 2 to 4 pm at McKenna Hall.  

     Please stop in to wish Josie all the best in her retirement. 
 

We are excited to welcome our new McKenna Hall Caterer, Angelo Fresnido, who has been very busy planning  

some new menu items and will be offering a new Take Out Catering Service.  Angelo comes to us from the 

Phil  ippines where he was 2nd in his class as a graduate with a Bachelor of Science Degree in Hotel and 

Restaurant Management. He managed a catering business with his brother before coming to Weyburn in 2012.  

Please visit our new website www.mckennahall.ca or our Facebook Page – McKenna Hall and Catering – to see 

our new Take Out Menu which provides catered meals delivered to your home or meeting place for 10 or more 

people.  If you are looking for a delicious meal for a business meeting, special family event, or party, give 

Angelo a call at (306) 842-4481 at least 1 week in advance to make arrangements.  Thank you for your support 

in making McKenna Hall a successful part of our Parish. 
 

Buy – A – Shingle: Work started last week on repairing the roof of McKenna Hall.  This is a very large job and will 

cost the parish anywhere between $80-$100,000 depending on the amount of damage that is found under the current 

roof. Unfortunately, we can not depend on our regular collection donations to cover the large cost.  We are starting 

a simple Fundraiser to raise the extra money required and hope everyone will support it by donating to our “Buy a 

Shingle” fund.  Please use the McKenna Roof Fundraising envelopes found at the church or use your own envelope 

marked “Roof Fund” to make your donation, and simply put in the collection basket.  Include your name to have a 

charitable receipt issued.  If you would like to make a donation by direct deposit, please contact the church office.  

Thank you to everyone for considering a donation to this project.  
 

 St. Vincent de Paul Bursary: In recognition & appreciation of our youth’s long term involvement in parish minis-

tries, bursaries are now available to 2016 high school graduates attending secondary school.  Application forms with 

detailed info can be picked up from the foyer (for an emailed copy, please call the office).  Deadline for application 

is Monday, October 3rd; they will be awarded at Masses on Thanksgiving weekend. 
 

Eucharistic Ministers! Sacristans! Altar Servers! Children’s Liturgy Leaders AND SO MANY More oppor-

tunities to give back and become an active member in our parish! Please see the insert in this week’s bulletin 

and give prayerful consideration to sharing your time and talent at St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

 

 

 

Eucharist Celebrations 
For The Week of September 5-11 

Mon.   Sept. 19   5:30 pm – CWL Members  

Tues.   Sept. 20   9 am – Edward Wharton+ 

Wed.   Sept. 21   9:30 am – Theresa Istace 

                             (St. Michael School Mass at the church) 

         7:00 pm - Adoration 

Thurs. Sept. 22   9 am – Raymond Gareau+   

Fri.      Sept. 23   9:30 am @ Weyburn Special Care Home 

         12:10 pm – Special Intentions 

Sat.      Sept. 24   9 am -  

           10 am @ Tatagwa 

           5 pm – Valda Goski 

         7:00 pm @ St. Mary’s 

Sun.     Sept. 25   9 am –  

                             10:45 am – Theresa Hospod+ 

          

       

                

          

God of love and hope be with us as we ask for your blessing on those who are in need of our prayers, especially:  
Michelle Kapell, Norbert Wilkes, Wanda Dorosz, Darren Polasek, Laura Ullrich, Paul Moldenhauer, Stan Mickalishen,  

Jeannie Lemieux, Don Sturgeon, Michael Clemens, Laurette Fradette, Eileen Walkeden, Carmelo Lozada Clase, Joseph Tokarz,, 

Lynn Koloski, Shirley Woodard, Tom Deutscher, Jerome Nimegeers, Joe Maas, Sandra Mryglod. Roy Sidloski, Graham Dean, 

Yvonne McNeil, Alex Halyk, Katy Oberkirsch, Tanis VanDeSype, Valda Goski, Theresa Istace. 

 

Readings:  Sept. 24 & 25: 
Amos: 6.1a, 4-71 6.11-16  1 Timothy 6.11-16    

 Luke 16:19.31 

Our Sympathy and Prayers to the Debbie Mann and family and friends on the passing 

of her husband  

Wes Mann,  
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 Funeral Choir Practice – will be held on Tuesday, September 20th @ 10 am (following 9 am Mass.) 
 

   Lay Service Participants Needed – On occasion, there may be a need to have a Lay Service at our parish or at a      

   local nursing home.  Parishioners interested in learning more about how they may be able to help with this, are   

   invtied to attend a discussion regarding this on  Tuesday, September 27th folling the 9 AM Mass, (9:45). 
 

Archbishop Installation: The Archdiocese of Regina will welcome our new Archbishop, Most Reverend 

Donald Bolen, at the Installation and Eucharistic Celebration to take place at Holy Rosary Cathedral, 13th Avenue 

and Garnet Street, on Friday, October 14, 2016 at 7:00 p.m.   

The installation and Eucharistic celebration will be live streamed.  Watch for further details regarding the live 

stream feed!  
 

    CWL General Meeting will be held Monday, September 19th beginning with Mass at 5:30 pm and followed by   

     potluck supper and meeting. 

CWL memberships for 2017 will be due starting October 1st.  Please mark on your envelpe CWL Membership 

and place in the collection basket.  Also anyone who has moved or changed phone number or have a question about 

your years of service, please contact Fran Messer at 306-842-6259 or email fran.m@sasktel.net.  
 

K of C: 1st Degree -  Sunday, September 18th @ 1 PM, General Meeting -  Monday, September 26th, beginning 

with Mass @ 7:00 PM, meeting to follow. 
 

The Bishop Klein Assembly #1526 will hold an organizational meeting on Thursday, September 22, 2016 in 

Lower McKenna Hall at 7:00 PM. There will be an installation of officers.  Please attend to discuss the upcoming 

events in the 2016/2017 Columbian Year. 
 On behalf of the Knights of Columbus Biship Klein Assembly 1526, we will present our scholarship to  Marissa Van 

 Staveren on Oct 2, 2016  at St. Aloysuis Catholic Church Fillmore.  Congratulations Marissa for your diligent Christian 

 work and best of luck in your future education. 

 

St. Joseph's Parish in Williston, North Dakota is hosting Msgr. Eduardo Chavez who will speak on how "Our Lady of 

Guadalupe unites us in love" on Sept 26.  Mass at 7pm, talk to follow.  Msgr. Chavez is an author, canon of the Basilica of 

Guadalupe in Mexico City, and postulator for the cause of St. Juan Diego.  Anyone interested in car pooling please contact 

James Richards at 842-2510.  Bring your passport! 
 

The Following Funeral Lunch teams will be called first to serve the next funeral lunches:  T6 (Fran), T5 (Donna & Renee) 

and T4 (Marilyn & Ev). 
 

 Collection for the Needs of the Church in Canada: Why is there such a collection? 

Every year, the Bishops of Canada make an appeal for financial assistance to support their work and the work of each dio  
cese/eparchy by means of the Collection for the Needs of the Church in Canada. The President of the Canadian Conference of 

Catholic Bishops (CCCB), the Most Reverend Douglas Crosby, O.M.I., Bishop of Hamilton, has described this Collection as an 

invitation to “all the faithful to participate in these areas of Church life and witnessing by their fervent prayers, moral support, 

and financially helping their diocese/eparchy with the annual contributions to the regional assemblies and to the national Con-

ference.” Any additional revenue raised helps the diocese/eparchy support its own pastoral programs and other activities. The 

CCCB is the national assembly of the Catholic Bishops in Canada, and includes the Bishops (Eparchs) of the Eastern Catholic 

Churches as well.  

The Collection for the Needs of the Church in Canada will take place September 24 and 25, 2016. Through your contribution 

to the Collection, you too can collaborate with the Bishops in their ministry to teach, sanctify and govern, as well as to support 

the faith and evangelization mission of the Church.   

Attention Youth grades 5 – 12! Start our year off with a Bowling & Pizza Blast! Thursday, September 29, 

6:30 – 8 PM at the Bowling Alley.  The cost is $10.00 See you there! Parents welcome! 
 

Youth Activities will begin in the Youth Room on Tuesday September 27 for Grades 5/6 Club from 6:30 – 8 

pm and for Grades 7 & Higher Club Wednesday, September 28, from 6:30 – 8 pm.  
Come out for fun activities, prayer, discussion, refreshments and a great opportunity to grow in our love for Jesus!  

 

Youth Masses will be held Sep 24, Oct 1 and 15, Nov 5 and 19, and Dec 3 and 17.  Lyric Youth Choir will meet 

at 4pm for practice before each mass and all youth in Grade 5 and up are welcome to join the choir or help with 

Hospitality and Altar Serving. 

Youth Bible Study will be held twice a month, beginning in October.  Our parish Youth Retreat will be held on 

Saturday, November 5. 10:30  am - 3:30 pm - Grades 6 – 8;   5 pm - 10 pm - Grades 9 - 12 more details to follow 
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 Stewardship of Time & Talent for  September 17/18 
    

 Sat. 5:00 PM Sun. 9:00 AM Sun. 10:45 AM 
Readers D’Arcy / John Megenbir Peter Broccolo 

Jean Woodard 

Jerome Sidloski 

Karen Sidloski 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 
Jo Martin 

Janice Seitz 

Delois Sunde 

Stephen Zackrisson 

Brian Winter 

Dave Creurer 

Lloyd Zyla 

Cecile Sellinger 

Lavine Stepp 

Chris Marcotte 

Jean Janoski 

Joe Janoski 

Cheryl Anderson 

Jean Woodard 

Stella Hoffart 

Gordon Rutten 

Bonnie Sidloski 

Judy Van Betuw 

Val Wing 

Helene Gordon 

Danette Tracey 

Children’s Liturgy    

Acolytes   Stella Hoffart,  

Gordon Rutten,  

Bonnie Sidloski 

Power Point Randy Schiller Richards Family Don Kraft 

Hospitality Jim St. Onge,  

Bruno & Margaret Tuchscherer, 

Yvonne Dzuba 

Frank & Eveline Porte,  

Sami & Joe Ballenas,  

Hilarion Pohl 

Terry Lonoway,  

Larry & Emily Stadler,  

Ron Miller,  

Charlene Keen 

Counters Joanne Babiarz, Wendy Pitre, Elaine Pragnell 
 

Stewardship of Time & Talent for September 24/25 
    

 Sat. 5:00 PM Sun. 9:00 AM Sun. 10:45 AM 
Readers Ingri Roman Carol Reeve  

Par Wolensky 

Val Wing 

Jennifer Woodard 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Rose Loos 

Margaret Tuchscherer 

Bruno Tuchscherer 

Roberto Roman 

Kim Haupstein 

Vacant 

Vacant 

Theresa Istace 

Cherise Hein 

Bonita Larson  

Stan Zaluski 

Audrey Rydzik 

Pat Wolensky  

Dianne Haider 

 

Aime Isabey 

Alphonse Fossenier 

Richard Wick 

Marga Cugnet 

Gordon Rutten 

Aime Isabey 

Dorothy Rist 

Children’s Liturgy    

Acolytes   Aime Isabey 

Alphonse Fossenier 

Richard Wick 

Power Point Roberto Roman Carole Milo Bonnie Sidloski 

Hospitality Paula Reich and Youth Group Darrell Yakimowski 

Yvonne Kerr 

Juliet Ostrea 

Colquhoun family 

Norm Mondor 

Al Pitre 

Joe Glab 

Sheldon LeBlanc 

Roberto Roman 

Counters Jeff and Mary Ann Flaaten, Verna & Kevin O’Neill 

Parish Council Co-Chairpersons – Lynn Colquhoun and Ken Kot        Parish Finance Chairperson – Marcy Labbie 

Parish Council Members: Omer Marcotte, Bernie Kot, James Richards, Lynn Colquhoun, Pat Wolensky, Ken Kot, Don Vatamaniuk,  

Jim Wanner. Parish Council meets on the last Thursday of each month, excluding July. 

K of C Grand Knight: Randy Schiller (861-1863)     K of C Faithful Navigator: Jim Wanner (842-4014)     

 Weyburn K of C Mtgs: Executive & Directors – 2nd Monday of every month, General Mtg. – 4th Monday of every month (Sept.-June) 

CWL President: Camille Goski (842-0321) Weyburn CWL – General Meeting – 3rd Monday of every month (Sept. – June) 

 

 

There is no better time than now to get involved in the life of the parish! 

There are vacant spots in many ministries, subs are always needed and  

new schedules will be soon prepared!  

Call the office to see how you can share your time & talents! 
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